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REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

To the: LEAD MEMBER FOR CORPORATE SERVICES

On:
Monday, 24 May, 2004

TITLE: PROPERTY INSURANCE RENEWAL

RECOMMENDATIONS:
It is recommended that the proposals put forward by Zurich Municipal are accepted.

In respect of Housing properties it is recommended that the alternative proposal for a £400,000 aggregate stop loss be accepted.

In respect of General properties it is recommended that the alternative proposal for an individual excess per claim of £25,000 be accepted.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
The present insurance policy for property is subject to a Long Term Agreement which is not due to expire until the 31st May 2007.

The proposals put forward by Zurich Municipal are in breach of the terms of the Long Term Agreement and this report outlines these proposals and the reasons for accepting the revised terms.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
Zurich Municipal proposal.

History of previous insurance claims.

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
The extent of risk which the Council should bear as opposed to that which needs to be insured is an element of the recommended proposal.

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
Revenue Budget 2004/2005

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
No legal advice has been obtained.

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
This report has been prepared by the Head of Finance,Assistant Director(Audit & Risk Management) and the Insurance Manager in consultation with the Head of Housing.

CONTACT OFFICER:
John Spink Tel No: 793 3230 E-mail : john.spink@salford.gov.uk

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Budget Strategy; 

DETAILS:

